
NCFC Study Centre
Tackling new skills, heading for success

NCFC Study Centre Open Evening

The NCFC Study Centre would like to invite you to an Open Evening on Tuesday 18th September 2012 
from 5pm – 6pm.

With Premier status confirmed for another season, this is a very exciting time for Norwich City Football 
Club. NCFC Study Centre also strives to maintain a premier approach to learning and therefore will be re-

launching afterschool provisions ready for the new academic year. The NCFC Study Centre staff pride 
themselves on their ongoing pursuit of perfection in offering innovative learning experiences for young 

people.

We hope you will join us to find out the unique experiences, resources and activities that we can offer you 
and your school. There will be an opportunity to win a Signed NCFC Football to display in your school 

and refreshments will also be provided!   

We are delighted that you have previously been involved with one or more of our after-school programmes 
and would like to thank you for your continued support 

To confirm your place please contact me before Friday 20th July 2012: 
Katie Cole (01603)218757  

E-mail: cs.studycentre@norfolk.gov.uk

Visit our website:  www.ncfcstudycentre.co.uk


